
 

 

 

 

 

City of West Fargo 

2024 Spring Stormwater Update 

 

To all contractors/builders working in West Fargo: 

The City of West Fargo would like to remind contractors and builders that all stormwater 

controls should now be in place. This includes all inlet protection (street and interior), 

perimeter controls (wattles or silt fence), construction entrances, concrete washouts and 

material storage areas. 

All sediment, class 5, rock or other building materials must be removed from the street 

and the curbline maintained and cleaned. Large sediment/mud chunks that get tracked 

into the roadway must be cleaned up immediately. All smaller sediment/mud must be 

removed by the end of the day. 

Please pick up any garbage that has been left on site over the winter and please remind all 

workers to follow West Fargo’s parking restrictions and spring road restrictions. 

Any questions or comments please visit the stormwater webpage or call the Public Works 

Department at (701) 515 – 5400. 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chad Zander 

City of West Fargo 


